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Lunch Menu 

M T W TR F 

Burgers & 
fries 

Tacos Chicken 
Nuggets  

Chicken 
pot pie 

Pizza 

Salisbury 
Steak 

Tacos BBQ Baked 
Ham 

Pizza 

Chicken 
Tenders 

Tacos Burgers Fish 
Sticks 

Pizza 

Turkey 
Club 

Tacos Chili Cheese 
Toast 

Pizza 

Hot Ham 
and 

Cheese 

Tacos Chicken 
Sandwich  

Spaghetti  Pizza 

 

Weekly Spelling Words 

Each week your child will have 10 
different spelling words.  Your child 
will receive a list of these words at 
the beginning of each week and will 
be tested over the words at the end 
of each week.  
 
Week 1:  about, each, if, nice, than, 
walk, another, from, kind, or 
Week 2:  after, every, jump, now, 
thank, want, then, were, any, funny 
Week 3:  again, find, just, old, their, 
way, know, other, these, when 
Week 4:  also, first, keep, only, them, 
went, ask, give, learn, over 
Week 5:  thing, where, back, going, 
live, people, think, which, because, 
great 
 

Reminders 

● We have a spelling test every 
Friday. 

● Book Fair is October 22-26 
○ Located in the Library 

open from 9am-3:30pm 
■ Each student has 

created their own 
wish list of books 

● Halloween Classroom Party 
is Wednesday October 31 

○ Where at and what 
time:  Building A Room 
5 from 1:15-2:35 

■ Check the list to 
see what you 
need to bring for 
the party 

Book Fair  
This years annual book fair will be 
October 22-26.  It opens at 9am and 
closes at 3:30pm.  If you or your child 
would like to schedule a time to go 
look at the book fair together please 
inform me and I will get you in touch 
with our librarian.  Your child may 
bring money for the book fair and go 
to the book fair as long as it is not 
during my “teaching” time.  Therefor, 
during pull out or breaks your child 
may go.  Our class will be attending 
the book fair together on Monday 
October 22 at 12:45. 
 

Halloween Party 

We will be having a Halloween Party 
on Wednesday October 31 at 1:15.  
Parents, Grandparents, and siblings 
are welcome to join this party.  We will 
be having snacks and playing games.  
Your child may wear their costume if 
they would like, but it is not 
mandatory.  Hope to see you there! 
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